
 

September 23, 2022 
 
Families, friends, residents and staff; 
 
We unfortunately provide this update to inform you 2 residents 
tested positive for COVID. This brings us to a total of 7 positive residents and 2 positive staff. During an 
outbreak, residents are encouraged to stay in their room, a mask has to be worn to the best of the 
resident’s ability when socializing or moving throughout in the hall.  
 
Moving away from COVID, we would like to remind residents and their families of our annual Halloween 
gathering. COVID permitting, to get into the spirit of the holiday we have a fun gathering where staff 
and residents dress up in costumes. We encourage each interested resident to participate, we have a 
little over a month to go so please start thinking of your costumes!  
 
After nearly 19 years Donna Wolin is retiring and her dedication, commitment, compassion and kindness 
will be missed immensely by everyone who has had the pleasure in working or associating with Donna. 
We will miss you but wish you peace and joy in your next chapter.   
 
Please do not hesitate to contact us with questions or concerns. 
 
Kindly, 
 
Jeffrey Lacroix NHA, MLA, FACHCA 
Administrator 

St Vincent de Paul Rehab and Nursing 

29 Providence Ave 

Berlin, NH 03570 

(P) 603-752-1820 

(F) 603-752-5766 


